
 
 

 
 

 
  

 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 

  
 

  
  
  
 

 
 

 
  
 

 
 

 
 

 
  
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 

  
 

 
 



 
 

 
 

 
 

 
  

  
 

 
 
 

 
 

 
  

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 

  
 

 

 
 

 
  

  
 
 

  

The last DPAC meeting lasted for 3.5 hours. Many issues were discussed, including bus registration fees, 
changes to the backpack program, and NRT funding allocation. Concerns were also raised about trustee 
meeting transparency and accessibility.  

Additional DPAC meeting points: 



 Grants were reported to be down by $900,000. 
 The international student program has seen a decline. 
 Many students moved to the Coast Karma system due to lack of support. 
 The district superintendent received a 21% raise, which was a point of contention. 
 Discussion about EA absences and coverage policies. 

 

 
 
  
 

 
 

 
  

  
 

 

 
 

 
 


